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Motion Memorandum 

SUBJECT: Petition to exclude sidewalks from Bromley Road 

Capital Works 

TO: Mayor and Members of Council 

FROM: Councillor Paul Sharman, Ward 5 

Date to Committee: na 

Date to Council:  September 26, 2023 

Motion for Council to Consider: 

Direct staff to prepare a report in response to the petition dated July 4, 2023 regarding 

construction of new sidewalks on Linwood Crescent, Maureen Court and Bromley Road, 

on the need and justification of the proposed sidewalk and report back to CPRM in Q4, 

2023.   

Reason: 

As per the submitted petition, dated July 14, 2023, the petitioners do not want the City 

of Burlington to install sidewalks on Linwood Crescent on either side.  

Outcome Sought: 

Staff report in response to the petition for CPRM to consider. 

Vision to Focus Alignment: 

☐ Increase economic prosperity and community responsive city growth 

☐ Improve integrated city mobility 

☐ Support sustainable infrastructure and a resilient environment 

☐ Building more citizen engagement, community health and culture 

☐ Deliver customer centric services with a focus on efficiency and technology 

 transformation 
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Share with Senior Staff  

 

Approved as per form by the City Clerk,  

Reviewed by the City Manager - In accordance with the Code of Good Governance, 

Council-Staff Relations Policy and an assessment of the internal capacity within the City 

to complete the work based on a specific target date (quarter/year). 

Comments: 

City Clerk:  Approved as per Form  

City Manager:  none 
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